
Small Group Corner 

It is amazing to think of the opportunities in front of us.  The 

past year has been very challenging, and I imagine that all 

of us are missing our social connections.  Some might even be interested in forming new ones.    

As we start to emerge from the lockdowns, we should prepare for opportunities to participate in 

a small group.  “God is very much for the process of his people getting together to help each 

other grow” (Making Small Groups Work, 2003).  I will be reaching out to you to prepare for the 

opportunity to lead and/or participate in a small group soon.  I need your help to “Create 

effective social spaces where people can meet new friends and learn about God together!” 

I will be using this space to share the good news about small groups, to share our plan for Small 

Group Ministry, to share resources, and opportunities.  If you have questions, comments, 

suggestions, please send them to me or call.   

My email is GroupConnect@SilverdaleLutheran.org and my phone number is 360.434.6378. 

Chris Love 

Small Group Connector 

“Connecting more to Christ” 
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